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AUGUST 2022 

Safety Recall 22V-508 (NHTSA) 

Campaign Bulletin CB22-J-002 

IMPORTANT SAFETY RECALL 

ENGINE EXHAUST BRAKE REPROGRAMMING – 22V-508 

 

To: Isuzu Commercial Truck Service Managers and Parts Managers  

This notice and Campaign Bulletin CB22-J-002 are being sent to inform you about Safety Recall –Engine 

Exhaust Brake Reprogramming in certain Isuzu commercial vehicles. 

AFFECTED VEHICLES 

 2022MY Isuzu F-Series Vehicles (See affected 11 VINs below) 

Model Vehicle ID No. Engine Serial Number 

   

   

   

   

   

   
 

Model Vehicle ID No. Engine Serial Number 

   

   

   

   

   
 

CONDITION 

Isuzu Motors Limited has decided that a defect exists in certain 2022 model year Isuzu F-Series vehicles. Due 

to a software calibration error, the affected vehicles were built without engine exhaust braking functionality. 

Without engine braking, a driver may experience longer stopping distances than expected, increasing the risk 

of a crash. 

CORRECTION 

Isuzu dealers will have the Cummins Engine Control Module (ECM) reprogrammed with the correct 

calibration setting for the engine exhaust brake. This service will be performed free of charge. 

OWNER NOTIFICATION 

OWNER NOTIFICATION WILL BEGIN ON OR BEFORE SEPTEMBER 1, 2022. 

Please ensure that all appropriate personnel within your dealership are aware of this Safety Recall – Engine 

Exhaust Brake Reprogramming.  




